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June 13, 2025 

 
TO:  
Wonder Land Enrichment Center, Inc.  
74 Quicks Mill Road   
Verona, VA 24482     
 
Email Address: wonderland.wlec@gmail.com  
 
Vendor Number: 511000955 
 
 

CORRECTED - VENDOR NOTIFICATION:  

TERMINATION FROM THE CHILD CARE SUBSIDY PROGRAM (CCSP) 

 
Dear Wonder Land Enrichment Center, Inc.: 

 

The Child Care Subsidy Program (CCSP) was notified you will no longer be a Licensed Child 

Day Center and will no longer be permitted to operate as such after June 26, 2025. Per Section 

4.11 of your vendor agreement, participation in the CCSP is contingent upon your site 

maintaining a valid child care exemption status or license. With your site being required to cease 

operation after June 26, 2025, this letter is to notify you that your status as a CCSP vendor will 

be revoked, effective June 27, 2025. If you, the Vendor, further appeal this decision, your 

revoked CCSP status will remain in place, unless otherwise directed by court order. If you have 

any questions about this notification letter, please reach out to 

childcaresubsidy@doe.virginia.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

     
Clifton H. Wise Jr.    
Child Care Operations Coordinator    
Office of Early Childhood Access and Enrollment    
Virginia Department of Education     

   
   

   
Frank Smith 
Associate Director, Senior  

mailto:wonderland.wlec@gmail.com
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Division of Benefit Programs  
Virginia Department of Social Services   

 

 
   
 
 
 
 
cc:  Abigail Gump, Assistant Attorney General          

Lisa Nuss, Vendor Relations Supervisor, VDSS Division of Benefit Programs        
Todd Viers, Regional Practice Consultant, Piedmont Region    
Victoria Dawson, Associate Director, VDOE Office of Child Care Health and Safety    
Michelle Argenbright, Licensing Inspector, VDOE Office of Child Care Health and Safety    
Nancy Hunter, Licensing Administrator, VDOE Office of Child Care Health and Safety    
Ccsubsidyinspection@doe.virginia.gov          
Childcaresubsidy@doe.virginia.gov          
Vendor.manager@dss.virginia.gov     
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